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A New Club Double! 

 

 The GHRC and its Board of Directors thank Paul MacPherson for the 

generous donation of his heavyweight Hudson 2x to the club. It is an excellent 

boat which has been well maintained and will no doubt bring home more medals 

to the GHRC.  Paul has purchased a beautiful new Empacher 2x to take its place, 

so watch out for that familiar Empacher yellow color cruising the creek.   We 

expect that experienced rowers will be rowing this boat and that we will all 

maintain this valuable gift to keep it in its current condition.  Thanks, Paul. 

 

Annual Meeting and Party 

 

 We thank Bill and Lydia Lind for hosting this year’s event at their Meyerland 

home December 4.  It is always fun and open to all club members and a guest.  

The “cost” is bringing something to contribute to the dinner.  You should get an e-

mail very soon from Bill and Lydia covering how it works and what they would like 

from us.  Please help them put this together and then come to celebrate, seeing 

and meeting friends – new and old.  Remember, a story is only good if it can be 

expanded or exaggerated in the retelling!   

 

Our Canadian and Yankee rowers are coming alive in this November Houston 

weather.  You can see them starting to smile as they begin watching for that thin 

sheet of ice on the dock early in the morning!  Enjoy! 

 

Dave Anthony, President 


